
Rush Creek Golf Academy Junior Golf Participation Guidelines 

 

INCLEMENT WEATHER 

We do not reschedule or cancel CLASS TIME due to inclement weather conditions.  The classes will be 

moved into the Academy building.  We do not issue rain checks or refunds if you choose not to bring 

your child to a class. 

 

LEAGUE PLAY on The Mac Nine will be cancelled ahead of time if there is inclement weather.  If a storm 

moves into the area during league play, juniors will be moved to the lower level of the clubhouse for 

safety purposes where we will conduct putting contests and other activities to keep them occupied until 

the regularly scheduled pick up time.  At this time, you may pick up your child at the central entrance of 

the main clubhouse.  A complimentary pass to the Mac 9 will be issued and the junior golfer can use that 

pass at a future date.   Passes will be given out by the Academy staff at the next lesson league. 

 

DRESS CODE / EQUIPMENT 

We recommend junior golfers have their own set of golf clubs, however for children ages 5-7 that do not 

have clubs, we will provide a limited number of individual clubs available for use during class time.    

 

If you have questions on purchasing a set, please ask our staff as they can help fit your child accordingly.  

We recommend the US Kids system and offer all students 25% off on purchases in stock or special 

orders.  For a size chart, go to http://www.uskidsgolf.com/store.cfm.  

 

Golfers are encouraged to wear appropriate golf attire, with no denim and tennis or golf shoes. 

 

PICK UP / DROP OFF 

Please look at your class information and be aware of where your child should register on the first day.  

If your child has a CLASS, he/she should be dropped off at the Academy building which is located to the 

left as you pull into our main entrance.  If your child has LEAGUE PLAY, he/she should be dropped off at 

The Mac Nine par three course which is located on the north end of our parking lot.  There will be staff 

at both locations checking in golfers on the first day of class.  We encourage juniors and their parents to 

come and meet our staff members at this time. 

 

Thanks for your participation!  We are looking forward to a great summer and appreciate any feedback 

you have about our programs. 

http://www.uskidsgolf.com/store.cfm

